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CORRIGENDUM TO THE COMPANY’S ANNOUNCEMENT ON 16 JULY 2024 
 

 
1. The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Advanced Systems Automation Limited (the “Company”) 

refers to the Company’s announcement dated 16 July 2024 titled, “FURTHER UPDATE ON LETTER OF 
DEMAND FROM ASTI HOLDINGS LIMITED” (“Announcement”). 
 
Unless otherwise stated, the capitalized terms used here shall bear the same meaning as those used 
in the Announcement. 
 

2. The Board refers to the Announcement and wishes to amend the Section 125 Deadline stated in 
paragraph 2 of the Announcement that had been incorrectly stated. The correction has been 
underlined and stated in bold as below (“Correction”): 
 
“…demanding full repayment of the Debt owed to ASTI within three (3) weeks from the date of the 
Statutory Demand Letter, i.e. by 6 August 2024 2 August 2024…..” 
 

3. Save for the Correction, all the information in the Announcement remain unchanged. 
 

 
By Order of the Board 
ADVANCED SYSTEMS AUTOMATION LIMITED 
 
 
 
Dato’ Sri Mohd Sopiyan B. Mohd Rashdi 
Chairman 
17 July 2024 
 

 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 
Company’s sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (“Sponsor”), in accordance with Rule 226(2) (b) of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms. Goh Mei Xian, Director, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson Road, 
#06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201. 


